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July 2, 2015 
 
Filed on RESS and Sent via Courier 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Union Gas Limited (“Union”) Application for Approval of 2015-2020 Demand Side 

Management Plans  
Board File No. EB-2015-0029 

 
We are counsel to the Association of Power Producers of Ontario (“APPrO”) in the above-referenced 
proceeding. Please be advised that APPrO intends to participate in the technical conference scheduled 
for July 6-7, 2015. APPrO will require approximately 20 minutes during the technical conference to 
address a few clarifying questions on certain Union interrogatory responses, including APPrO.1, 
APPrO.2, APPrO.4 and APPrO.5.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco 
 
CC:  Vanessa Innis (Union Gas Limited) 

Alexander Smith (Torys LLP) 
David Butters (APPrO) 
John Wolnik (Elenchus Research Associates Inc)  
All intervenors 

 


